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Minutes of Okehampton Town Council Property Committee Meeting held  
remotely on Monday 23rd November 2020 at 7.40pm  

 
Committee Members Present: Councillor J Goffey (Chairman) 
 Councillor C Marsh (Chairman, Parks) 
 Councillor T Leech (Chairman, Planning) 
 Councillor B Tolley (Chairman, Policy & Resources) 
 Councillor J Yelland (Mayor) 
 Councillor C Holt 
 Councillor D Sanger 
 Councillor D Travers 
 Councillor A Wood 
  
Other Members Present: Councillor P Jessop 
         
In Attendance: Mrs E James (Town Clerk)  
  
  Action 
465 Apologies for Absence – None 

 
 

466 Deferment of Business – None 
 

 

467 Budget 2021/22 – Public toilets were discussed, including the need for 
both of the facilities in Fairplace and Market Street.  It was noted that 
Fairplace toilets were owned by the Council and that those in Market Street 
had been leased from WDBC to save them from closure.  Rates for the 
toilets was being paid by WDBC.  The Clerk advised that she understood a 
bid to make public toilets rate free was back in Parliament having been 
postponed due to the pandemic. 
 
On the proposition of Cllr Goffey, seconded Cllr Tolley, it was RESOLVED 
to recommend V2 of the budget. 
 
Charter Hall income vs expenditure to be investigated in the future, noting 
that use had been severely impacted by the pandemic. 
 

 
 

  
The meeting was closed at 7.56pm 
 
 
 
 
_________________________ 
Councillor J Goffey 
Chairman 


